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Message from Mrs Larkin 
 
Farewell to 2024 
As the school year ends, we reflect on the wonderful 
progress our students have made in their class this 
year. The teachers have done an incredible job to 
ensure that students continue to strive to achieve 
their personal best. We say goodbye to Miss Murray 
who is returning to the UK and to Mrs Wylie who 
begins her next chapter in retirement. We wish them 
well and thank them for their contribution to 
Paddington Public School.   
 
 Thank you to the community and the P&C for all your 
support this year. We really appreciate all the work 
you do for us.  

 

 I wish all our families and staff a safe and restful 
holiday break and look forward to seeing everyone in 
2025. 
 
 
 

 Uniform Shop  
The uniform shop will be open on: 

Thursday 23 January 2025 9.30am – 11am 
Friday 31 January 2025  9.15am – 10am  
Tuesday 4 February 2025 9.15am – 10am  

Please use Gordon St gate for access.  
 
 

Calendar dates for 2025 
 

 

Friday 31 January  School Development Day (staff only) 

Monday 3 February  School Development Day (staff only) 

Tuesday 4 February  School Development Day (staff only) 

Wednesday 5 February  School Development Day (staff only) 

Thursday 6 February   
First day of 2025 school year for all students  
Year 1-6 commence at 9am 
Kindergarten commence at 9.30am  

 Friday 14 February PSSA Sport Commences  

Thursday 27 February Swimming Carnival (Yr 3-6) 


